
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 
 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

 

 

TO : CIC  

21060 Homestead Rd. Suite 100 

Cupertino, CA 95014 

ATTENTION: 

Tuan Pham 

PROJECT : Contract M19178  - Fuel Services For All VTA Facilties 

 

 

Greetings, 

 

 

The Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority staff will recommend that its General Manager / 

CEO award the above-referenced project to CIC on March 19, 2020. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 408-952-4125 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Navie Kaur 

Construction Contracts Administrator 

 


